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From: Sarah Ward [sarah@wctu.org]
Sent: Saturday, October 18, 2003 3:18 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: TTB Notice # 4

Sir:
    I am concerned about the appeal "alcopops" to underage drinkers.  I
support your proposed change that will not allow them to be advertised aas
beer and other malt drinks if more than 0.05 of the alcohol is derived from
distilling or spirits.  Since the government has been regulating more
accurate labeling of many products for some time I think it is appropriate
that the same hold true for alcopops.  This country has a serious alcohol
problem among underage drinkers who are the future of this country.  Let's
not let them have more appealing and easier access to more alcoholic
products!  Thank you.
        Sarah Ward
        220 Hill Avenue
        Knightstown, IN  46148
        Tel: 765-345-2306
        E-mail: sarah@wctu.org


